
Looking Ahead to Millstreet 

 

 

for att: Siobhan English 

  

Dear Editor, 

  

With delight i reserved in the post this week a programme for this years All 

Ireland Championship in the Greenglens Millstreet. Once again we can look 

forward to this great show that was such a loss to competitors and producers 

of young horses in this country last year, it is sad that in these times that the 

powers that be could not come to agreement! for what ever reason. Like all 

great shows such as Dublin and Cavan to name but a few producers need this 

show. 

  

Millstreet Summer Show has been a part of our lives for so many years, it is 

once again great credit due to the Duggan family and its staff that the show is 

on again in this wonderful venue. This years schedule is second to none and we 

can look forward to so many great classes. 

  

Looking forward to meeting many of our old friends that has always made us 

so welcome. 

  

Regards 

  

David Masterson 

 


